
SCHOOL FUN RUN 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

We were due to have our Fun Run next Friday 7th June, however due to key staff 

attending professional learning we have had to transfer the date to the following 

week. 

Friday 14 June. 

We are looking forward to this event and know so many of our students have been 

working hard collecting their sponsors. We hope you will be able to join us for this 

fun school event. 

 

You will be aware that this is a major fundraising event for the school so we 

encourage each and every student to participate in the sponsored event. Every 

dollar counts so let’s all make the effort to get a couple of sponsors…  

 

So what are we fundraising for? 

 

We are looking to purchase a school branded gazebo similar to the one pictured 

here to take with us to interschool sporting events. 

 

Depending on the fundraising total we would also like to upgrade our in-school 

gazebos in our house colours. The gazebos we currently use are too small for each 

house to be able to be sheltered from the sun when participating in outside events. 

Thank you for your continued support of our wonderful school community. 

 


